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Internship 

 

ginstr GmbH is a business solutions provider based in Berlin, Germany. Our mission is to 
help organisations integrate mobile applications and web applications into their 
operation for decreasing error, time, and labour involved in filling out paper forms and 
entering them into a computer system. 

 

The ginstr team has extensive experience in the B2B field, specialising in creating tailor- 
made solutions for businesses in various sectors including transport, logistics, 
construction, security, and health care.   

Actively looking for Marketing Intern - SEO as we continue our hyper-growth in 2016. 
We are hiring bilingual interns for our Berlin office with:  

 

- Spanish (native) and English conversational proficiency    

 

Responsibilities include: developing marketing strategies to boost SEO and to maintain 
our social presence, assisting in SEO research and database updates. The internship 
duration would last from 3-12 months depending upon the availability of student to be 
a full time intern with us (40 hours a week). The internship is followed with an 
attractive monthly compensation and has to be a mandatory internship.   

Students who are willing to explore this exciting opportunity within Business technology 
domain shall send their CV and motivation letter at: 

 

 

Contact: 

ginstr GmbH / ENAiKOON GmbH 

Felipe Alessandro Chiriboga 

fachiriboga@ginstr.com 
+49 30 39747554 
Helmholzstr. 2-9, 10587 Berlin, Germany 

Berlin, 5. Juli 2016 


